
North West Youth League Round 1 - 22nd April 2017 – First race 11.00.am. 

Please find attached files with rider information for the event. The programme shows 

the Line up times at the bandstand in the park. Signing on will close 30 minutes 

before the time for lining up for the first race for each age group. We will be signing 

on the D & E age groups first so that we can get the races started on time. (Subject 

to the arrival of riders from the Isle of Man) 

Two things we would ask you to note: 

1. Please do not drive on the grass in the park. The car park location is shown 

on the circuit map. Do not park on Rotten Row as you will get a ticket. 

 

2. There will be prizes for the second (long) race only. Prize list to follow. 

 

3. Please DO NOT use the toilets in the “Eco” centre (the building opposite the 

car park entrance. There are toilets in the HQ and in the park. 

We have attached a poster for an event we are running on 18th June – Fleet Moss 

Audax rides. This event, which starts just north of Preston, is open to all riders and 

we would ask you to publicise the information through any channels you have 

available. Thank you. 

Finally, please enjoy the day and hopefully some exciting racing. 

Allan Taylor (Club Chairman) on behalf of Race Organiser Ken Beck. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


